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16 October 2018
Dear Parents

M & M PRODUCTIONS – “Jack & the Beanstalk”

We have booked M & M Productions to come into school on Wednesday 14th  November to perform a play for the children.   

FOPs have kindly paid half the fee which has enabled us to keep the contribution required from families to £3.00 per child. 
Details of the performance and ways to pay can be found on the Schoolcomms page via the school website. 

Please note, if we do not receive your permission your child will not be able to watch the performance.

Kind regards

Daniel Hunwick

Headteacher
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